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The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

23.           Favor Danica  Hamilton

Kathy  Goddard

Neal  Forman

Russell  Maycumber

Shannon  Larsuel

Sharon  Wang

zoe  priore

Oppose Chief  Marcella  fain-
sims

more of the focus should be on hospital patient care and strenghening patient 
relations as well as avaiability of funding towards accute care and terminal 
illness treatments and procedures. for e.g.  training and more physicians that 
will implement or perform "reverse cell therapy and other ground breaking 
science. somr created in southern california lack notice to the public of its 
existence and opportunity.

Daria  Brooks Given that L.A. County Public Health and the Board of Supervisors continue 
to refuse to take any action to protect our citizens from the proliferation of 
DANGEROUS NORWAY RATS throughout the 2nd District—a situation 
created by the presence of hundreds of filthy, dilapidated recreational vehicle 
‘dwellings’ and street level hovels, we hardly see the point in throwing more 
good money after bad. This plan needs to be reintroduced once the rat 
situation has been addressed and plans formulated to mitigate this issue.
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